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  INSIDE THIS EDITION: 

 Student Health 101 

 Spring Term 2 Fees Due 

Library Closure 

 

VOLUNTEERS WANTED 
 
 

Wanted five energetic volunteers to help take tickets and 
usher patrons to their seats for the School of Alberta Ballet 
Year End Final, Professional Division Performance at the 
Westbury  Theatre, ATB Arts Barns,  10330 84th Ave.  
 
For details ,please contact Elizabeth Dolak, Volunteer             
Resource Coordinator at: elizabethd@albertaballet.com 
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All Spring Term Program Fees Are Past Due! 
 

Check your balance:  

 
 Online through Concordia’s website at; http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/ 

  

 Contact Student Accounts for your balance or to request a statement.  

 

 

Fees can be paid through your bank by setting up Concordia University of Edmonton as a biller and using 

your student ID number as the account number. Cash, cheque and debit payments are accepted at the 

Student Accounts Office.  Credit Card payments for tuition and fees are changing at Concordia 

beginning May 1, 2015. We have partnered with Plastiq, an online payment provider, to allow you to use 

your existing credit card to make payments more conveniently through their secure online system. For 

additional information about Plastiq, please visit www.plastiq.com or the Tuition & Fees page on 

Concordia’s Web site http://concordia.ab.ca/tuition-and-fees-2/ - Payment Method Options 

 

If you anticipate student loan payments, please ensure that you have completed the student loan 

process.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Student Accounts: 

Phone: 780-479-9206 | Email: studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca 


